Planning Committee North

13 April 2021

DC/21/1208/FUL — Jubilee Parade, The Esplanade, Lowestoft

Since the publication of the agenda on 1 April 2021, the Head of Planning and
Coastal Management has instructed that this item is to be withdrawn from the
agenda.

The reason for the withdrawal is that the consultation period will not have
been completed by the time the application would have been heard by the
Committee at this meeting. Therefore, to ensure a full assessment of all
representations is properly undertaken, and thus enabling Members to
consider these carefully, an updated report will be submitted to Committee at
a future meeting.
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